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Name:  

2RP-4951

N/A

COG Operating, LLC 229137
Robert McNeill (432) 683-7443

RMcNeill@concho.com
600 West Illinois Avenue, Midland, Texas 79701

32.16758 -104.08698

Really Scary Federal #005H Tank Battery
August 26, 2018 30-015-40241

P 33 24S 28E Eddy
Pecos Valley Artesian Conservancy District

40 38
3 3

The release was caused by the hammer union on the circulating line coming loose. The union has been
tightened. The release occurred within the lined facility. A vacuum truck was dispatched to remove all
freestanding fluids. Concho will have the spill area evaluated for any possible impact from the release and
we will present a remediation work plan to the NMOCD for approval prior to any significant remediation
activities.

pMAP1823955420

nMAP1823955554

nMAP1823955554



The responsible party must undertake the following actions immediately unless they could create a safety hazard that would result in injury 

2RP-4951

N/A

 The volume released was greater than 25 barrels.

Immediate notice was given by DeAnn Grant via e-mail August 27, 2018 at 8:28am to Maria Pruett and
Mike Bratcher.

 DeAnn Grant HSE Administrative Assistant
8/27/2018

agrant@concho.com (432) 253-4513

08/27/18

pMAP1823955420

nMAP1823955554


